PROGRAM STUDI PENDIDIKAN GURU PAUD
FAKULTAS KEGURUAN DAN ILMU PENDIDIKAN

UNIVERSITAS PGRI YOGYAKARTA
J1. PGRI 1 Sonosewu No. 117 Yovakarla-SS ] 8 Telp. (0274) 7680, 373 198,33038

Yogyakarta, 01* October 2024
Number : 28/PGPAUD/FKIP-UPY/X/2024
Subject : CSR Invitation Letter

To:

Dr. Romarzila Omar

Senior Lecturer

Early Childhood Education Department
Faculty of Human Development
Universiti Pendidikan Sultan Idris
35900, Tanjong Malim,

Perak, Malaysia

Respectfully,
With all due respect, I would like to invite you to the activity:

"COMMUNITY SERVICE AND RESPONSIBILITY PROGRAM (CSR) TOWARDS
ENVIRONMENTAL AWARENESS THROUGH ECODIGIPUPPET SOFTWARE WITH
EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION TEACHERS IN YOGYAKARTA, INDONESIA™
For your information, we will be holding a '‘Community Services Responsibilities' (CSR) program
aimed at raising children's awareness about environmental care by organizing a CSR program for
Early Childhood Education teachers, utilizing the EcoDigiPuppet software, which has been

developed by:
Lead Researcher : Prof. Dr. Ahmad Zamzuri bin Mohamad Ali
Researchers : Nur Muazzin bin Mohd Ghali

Dr. Romarzila Omar
In relation to this, we would like to invite you to participate in the program with the following
details:

Date : 08th October 2024

Time : 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM

Venue : Multimedia Room of Universitas PGRI Yogyakarta, Indonesia
Participant : 50 Early Childhood Education teachers in Yogyakarta

In this regard, we hope that you will join us in conducting the CSR program by providing training
to the teachers for use in kindergartens to instill early awareness of environmental care. For any
inquiries regarding this matter, you may contact Novianti Retno Utami at 085826611009 or email
novianti@upy.ac.id Your cooperation is greatly appreciated, and we thank you in advance.

Head of Undergraduate Program in E
Early Childhood Teacher Education Study
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